Town Board Meeting
August 9, 2010 5:30 P.M.
Bradley Town Hall

Chairman Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Present were Supervisors Joan Hilgendorf, Bill Jelinek
and Robert Eisenman.

Phyllis Evans gave the treasurer’s report as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund - $43,221.99
Equipment Fund - $136,772.49, General Savings Account - $104,805.69, Checking Account -
$52,392.40, Cemetery Building - $20,233.01, Greenwood Cemetery CD’s - $100,000.00 and $11,823.85.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes with corrections from the meeting held on July12th. Motion
Passed 4-0

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to approve payment of vouchers #3371 through #3437. Motion Passed 4-0
There were no license applications or correspondence.

Jim Ferge, Beatrice and George Kreft spoke about the condition of Erickson Lane. Koth noted that the
part they are talking about is in the city. They have talked to the city but nothing gets done. Koth will try to
get on the agenda for the next city meeting and will attend with those that are concerned.

The clerk will write a letter to Lawrence Krupa about the problem he is having on the public access on
Wimmer Road. The board cannot do anything as it is WVIC property.

Following discussion a motion was made by Hilgendorf, seconded by Koth to sign the ATV Ordinance 1-
2010 with changes. Motion passed 4-0.

Hilgendorf said that she told John Penn that the Half Moon Boat Landing cannot be abandoned without
DNR approval and that the town board would not proceed any further with the request.

Jelinek and Eisenman will be attending the 2010 Fall Budget and Finance Workshop being held in
Minocqua September 9™,

M/M Koth/Hilgendorf to pay for the assessor’s for the registration fee to attend the WTA convention for
training classes. Motion passed 4-0

Harry Gladwin will check on a recording system for the meeting room.

Byron Lange was given authorization to contact Duffek Sand & Gravel to have approximately 10,000
yards of gravel crushed.

Tree cutting will start on Road Lake, Skudris and Norlander Roads. Letters will be sent notifying the
landowners before starting.

The poly-mastic that was done on Crass Road was discussed. Byron said that he wants to see how it
stands up through winter plowing.

M/M Eisenman/Koth to purchase a Wacker-Packer with water. Motion passed 4-0

Jelinek reported that a new trimmer was purchased for the cemetery, two trees had to be removed and
three sign for the cemetery rules will be put up.

The board gave Jelinek permission to remove trees in the scattering garden area. He will sign an
authorization to work on town property.

There were no recommendations from the Plan Commission. The next meeting date is August 23" if
needed.

A letter has been sent to Quest Development by Attorney Mark Alberg concerning non-payment of mobile
home taxes.

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adjourn. Motion passed 4-0.

Ann Eckman, Clerk



